
 

                                       

 

Microsoft stopped supporting Internet Explorer versions 7, 8, 9 and 10 on 
most operating systems, so our new County website functions will not work 
properly on Internet Explorer.  

We recommend you using other browsers (Firefox, Chrome etc.) to get the full 
functions & capabilities of the website.  

Below you can click on the links to download popular browsers. 

 

Google Chrome   

Mozilla Firefox 

 

 

 

 

Thank-you 

 

https://www.google.com/chrome/?brand=CHBD&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIh7DvyeKL6gIVyrzACh0oIwwzEAAYASAAEgJtvPD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.mozilla.org/en-US/firefox/new/

